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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:15 AM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Leslie Kohman; Anne Beaudin
Subject: RE: CMO BLAST:  Physician Well-Being Update - Dr. Tait Shanafelt Returns to Upstate!!

Hi, everyone: 
 
There was an error in my email below.  The event will be held on Thursday, July 13, from noon – 1:30 pm. 

Apologies for any confusion. 

Best, 

Amy 

From: Heidi Chapman On Behalf Of Amy Tucker 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:12 AM 
To: Amy Tucker <TuckerAm@upstate.edu> 
Cc: Leslie Kohman <kohmanl@upstate.edu>; Anne Beaudin <BeaudinA@upstate.edu> 
Subject: CMO BLAST: Physician Well-Being Update - Dr. Tait Shanafelt Returns to Upstate!! 
Importance: High 
 

Hi, everyone: 
 
Upstate University Hospital is delighted to welcome back Dr. Tait Shanafelt, Chief Wellness Officer at Stanford Medicine 
and Director of WellMD and WellPhD Center, to host a virtual Healthcare Transformation Grand Rounds presentation on 
Thursday, July 13, from noon – 1:30 pm.   
 
Dr. Shanafelt is a luminary in the field of clinician well-being.  He visited Upstate in 2019 prior to the pandemic to share 
his insights and will return to lead a virtual fireside chat and interactive Q&A focusing on “Organizational Efforts to 
Cultivate Healthcare Professional Well-Being:  Before and After the COVID19 Pandemic.” 
 
Learning objective include: 
 Discuss the current state of professional satisfaction and burnout among physicians in the aftermath of the COVID-

19 pandemic. 
 Recognize the drivers of physician burnout. 
 Recognize individual and organizational approaches to promote clinical well-being. 
 
CME credits are being offered and advance registration is required:  https://bit.ly/3P2ElHy.   
 
Participants will have the opportunity to submit a question to Dr. Shanafelt at the time of registration, and also during 
the event.  Once registered, participants will receive a confirmation email with a unique zoom link to use to access the 
event. 
 
Please see the attached flyer for more information and feel free to share with anyone with interest. 
 
Best, 
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Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, Norton College of Medicine 

The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 

 


